The CASA Volunteer agrees with the following:
1. When interviewing parties involved in a case (children, parents, foster parents, therapists, teachers, and other professionals) the CASA may collect information, but it is prohibited from giving information to the person(s) being interviewed.
2. Do not reveal identifying in formation such as names and addresses. The identities of families involved with the Juvenile Court are strictly protected by law. 
3. Never make statements to the media about your CASA or the CASA program. If you are contacted by the media, you should immediately refer them to the CASA office.
4. Mark your CASA binders and folder as confidential. Keep any records pertaining to your case in a private location.
5. Do not discuss your case in public settings at any time.
A breach of confidentiality is a serious problem and one which can result in your dismissal from CASA of Tipton County.


